Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

61G15-20.0011
Structural Engineering Recognition Program For Professional Engineers

The Board of Professional Engineers announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, August 10, 2022, 3:30 p.m. ET, or as soon thereafter as can be heard

PLACE: Hyatt Place Orlando, 5435 Forbes Place, Orlando, Florida 32812.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A rule hearing on the above rule, as noticed in Vol. 48, No. 129, July 5, 2022, issue of the Florida Administrative Register, will be held to discuss proposed text of the rule. In conjunction with the Public Hearing, any written comments to be submitted for consideration at the Public Hearing are requested by close of Business July 20, 2022.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2400 Mahan Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32308, (850)521-0500 or by electronic mail ZRaybon@fbpe.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, at the address listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
